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I pray that this 3rd PACC Snapshot reaches you in good health and 
work is progressing well wherever you are.  
 
 
PACC Inception Meeting 
 
Let me remind us again that the PACC Inception Meeting is about 
three weeks away. For those that have not provided SPREP with 
their nominations, can you please do so at the earliest so that 
arrangements can be made in good time. 
 
I attach again for your information the letter of invite and the 
agenda.  
 
Preliminary deliberations 
 
During the Negotiations meeting held at the SPREP premises on the 
week of the 11th May, several PACC Focal Points were present and a 
preliminary discussion was carried out on the side of that meeting.   
 
One of the issues discussed was the salary of the PACC Coordinator. 
The meeting was informed that the salary range for the PACC NC 
would be up to USD17,000 per annum. Hopefully, this will help 
attract some senior officers to coordinate the project at the national 
level. 
 
Further deliberation on the PACC NC issues can be carried out 
during the Inception Meeting. 
 
Country Presentation 
 
For those that will be attending the Inception Meeting, you will be 
requested to prepare a short paper and a power point presentation 
on adaptation efforts in your country and how it may be linked to 
the PACC project. Attached to this snapshot is a template that 
provides pointers to your paper and presentation. 
 
 
 
Ends……………..! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
SPREP 

 
Secretariat of the 
Pacific Regional 
Environment Programme 
 
PO Box 240, Apia, Samoa 
E: sprep@sprep.org 
T: +685 21929 
F: +685 20231 
W: www.sprep 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


